
City of Lebanon 

June 2, 2016 

Via Electronic Mail and US Mail 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

51 North Park Street 
Lebanon, New Hampshire 03766 

RE: DE 16-576, Electric Distribution Utilities, Development of New Alternative Net 
Metering Tariffs and/or Other Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer­
Generators 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Enclosed for filing, please find the original and six copies of the City of Lebanon's Petition to 
Intervene in the above referenced matter. Electronic copies have been sent to you and those identified 
on the service list, including the Office of Consumer Advocate. The Lebanon City Council has 
authorized City Councilor Clifton Below to represent the City in this matter. Please add the following 
to the service list in this docket: 

Clifton Below - clifton.below@gmail.com 
Paula Maville - paula.mavile@lebcity.com 
Bernie Waugh - bwaugh@townandcitylaw.com 

If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Q~L{YLQ 
Paula Maville, 
Acting City Manger 

Enclosures 
cc: Service List (electronically) 

Councilor Clifton Below 

City Manager's Office (603) 448-4220 Fax (603) 448-4891 


